RFCC CLUB NEWSLETTER

Hello Club Members

Please excuse the delay and format of this newsletter, given the short time
available prior to the next club weekend | thought it best to get this
newsletter out as soon as possible,

AGM
Thank you to all members who attended the AGM. From the AGM | can
report the following.

Club Patron Barry Gordon
President Dave Brown
Immediate past president Blue Hobbs
Vice President Patrick Reid
Club Captain Steve Shand
Secretary Kathy Reid
Treasurer Tracy Swinbank
Committee members Cheryl Brown
Sandy Norfke

Corey Warrander

The AGM meeting notes have not yet been published,hopefully they will be
available at the next committee meeting

CLUB MEETING
The first club meeting for this year will be held at the clubrooms the weekend
of September 8th, 9th and 10th.

Fishing starts at 6.00pm Friday the 8th. With the final weigh in being 9.00am
sharp Sunday the 10th.

Registration is from 6pm on Friday the 8th at the clubrooms through to
Saturday pm.



Sunday breakfast will be a potluck breakfast ,please bring a plate.
Prizegiving will follow the breakfast.

Following this will be the club Annual Prize giving for last year.
If for some reason the weekend has to be cancelled e.g. BAD WEATHER
the club captain will inform club members accordingly.

COMMITTEE MEETING

A committee meeting will be held on the Saturday of the club weekend
commencing at 10.30am. Please advise the club secretary if unable to
attend.

Steve is hoping to have the new year club calendar ready for this meeting.
Steve is also proposing that the November Club Meeting be held at
OPOTIKI. Further details will be made available in due course.

SNAPPER 1000
A reminder of the SNAPPER 1000 September this month. Club members
interested please contact Steve.

CLUB SUBSCRIPTIONS
A REMINDER to all club members who have yet to pay their subscriptions
for the 23/24 financial year, the closing date is September 30th 2023.

Club Secretary
Kathy Reid.
1/9/23



